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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the report of the international expert group
meeting on indigenous languages, held in New York from 8 to 10 January 2008,
and recommends that States and United Nations agencies engage with
indigenous peoples to develop strategies to implement the recommendations of
the report.

Comments

UN agencies including UNESCO, UNDP, and the UN System in Ecuador have
reported on initiatives on indigenous languages.
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